
F: IPM notice – Spring 2015 
 

 
 
 
To: To the Parent(s)/Guardian of Arlington Heights School District 25 
 who requested to be notified 
 
From: Mike Brown 
 
Date: April 7, 2015 
 
Re: Integrated Pesticide Management Notice  
 

 
 
 

This is an Integrated Pesticide Management Notice from Arlington Heights School District 25. 
The dates of the upcoming applications were chosen based on school class schedules and 
school activities. Due to a number of climate conditions, which must be met when applying weed 
control, we are not able to provide you with the exact date of application.  Only after school 
grounds have been inspected for weed population and all other options for weed control 
considered, will a herbicide be used, and always at the lowest effective rate for the targeted 
weeds.  All school areas are posted 24 hours in advance, and remain posted 24 hours after 
application.  Postings may also be checked at the Arlington Heights School District 25 website. 
 
 
Dates of upcoming applications: 
 
Barricade for crabgrass per-emergent will be applied for Broadleaf weeds (28-0-5 
Fertilizer and/or Mec-Amine D) to all Arlington Heights School District 25 building lawns 
and fields during the time period of April 17 through May 17. 
 
 
 
We appreciate your patience and flexibility in this matter.   This will be beneficial to both parties 
as it will improve the condition of school properties and enhance the areas of the neighborhood 
properties where the schools are located.   
 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to call 847-506-6903 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

  

 

Arlington Heights School District 25  
Mike Brown, Director of Facilities Management 
Facilities Management Office    1101 E. Miner Street,. Arlington Heights, IL  60004  6337 
Phone – (847) 506-6900 Fax – (847) 398-4238  

 


